Detterman, Karel, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Karel, Env. Health

Sent: Friday, August 18, 2017 4:55 PM

To: 'Ky Truong'

Cc: 'FA0RACER@aol.com’; 'David Siegel’; 'Kasey Cordoza'

Subject: FW: Site Cleanup Program (SCP) Case RO0003249 and GeoTracker Global ID T10000010431,

Waltz Living Trust (Non-Petroleum UST), 1818 Everett Street, Alameda, CA 94501

Karel Detterman, PG

Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6708

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: karel.detterman@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Detterman, Karel, Env. Health

Sent: Friday, August 18, 2017 4:52 PM

To: 'FA0ORACER@aol.com' <FA0ORACER@aol.com>

Cc: 'David Siegel' <dave@eras.biz>; 'Kasey Cordoza' <kasey@eras.biz>

Subject: Site Cleanup Program (SCP) Case RO0003249 and GeoTracker Global ID T10000010431, Waltz Living Trust (Non-
Petroleum UST), 1818 Everett Street, Alameda, CA 94501

Hello Mr. Waltz:

As described in Alameda County Department of Environmental Health’s (ACDEH’s) June 9, 2017 Directive Letter the closure
process for the Fuel Leak Case No. RO0003193, Waltz Living Trust, 1814 Everett Street, Alameda, CA 94501 will commence
because the funds for the new Site Cleanup Program (SCP) case (RO0003249) have been received. Thank you for submitting the
funds.

The Directive Letter incorrectly listed the address of the new SCP case as 1814 Everett Street, but the correct SCP case address
is 1818 Everett Street. The August 11, 2017 Work Plan Addendum prepared and submitted on your behalf by Eras
Environmental, Inc. describes work proposed for the new SCP case, RO0003249, 1818 Everett Street, Alameda, CA 94501 but
references the Fuel Leak Case RO0003193, Waltz Living Trust, 1814 Everett Street, Alameda, CA 94501. The Work Plan
Addendum was uploaded to Geotracker and ACDEH’s ftp site under RO0003193. To facilitate attributing the Work Plan to the
correct case number and address, I'll reject the Work Plan Addendum on Geotracker, and request the consultant make the
following revisions, then submit the Work Plan to Geotracker and ACDEH’s ftp site under RO0003249.

ACDEH requests the following revisions to the Work Plan Addendum and resubmittal to ACDEH’s ftp site and to Geotracker:

a. Please revise the document’s title, case number and site address to: Work Plan, Site Cleanup Program (SCP) Case
RO0003249 and GeoTracker Global ID T10000010431, Waltz Living Trust (Non-Petroleum UST), 1818 Everett
Street, Alameda, CA 94501.

b. Please upload the revised Work Plan to RO0003249 in Geotracker and ACDEH's ftp site.

Thank you,



Karel Detterman, PG

Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6708

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email; karel.detterman@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acqgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm




